
Hi Margaret,

Sincere apologies for the delay in providing a response to your query.  I have tried contacting you by phone a number of times but you have been otherwise 
engaged or on leave, so I left a message with your colleague.  It’s been a hectic few weeks as we had been required to assist the Department of Health in relation 
to budget matters.

The NHSS Steering Group which involves the NTPF, Department of Health and Department of Public Expenditure and Reform is scheduled to meet later this 
month.  This meeting will discuss the draft expert report and determine the next steps.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,
Kerrie­Anne

From: Margaret Falsey [mailto:Margaret.Falsey@Oireachtas.ie] On Behalf Of PAC
Sent: 11 September 2018 15:49
To: Kerrie-Anne Galvin
Subject: review of the pricing mechanism for long-term residential care in private and voluntary nursing homes

Hi Kerrie-Ann

I hope you are keeping well.

The Committee is currently working on its next periodic report on meetings from May to July and having reviewed the transcripts and documentation, I outline below 
a query that we have regarding the NTPF.

When does the NTPF expect to complete its review of the pricing mechanism for long-term residential care in private and voluntary nursing homes?

I would appreciate if this information could be made available in the next ten days.

Kind Regards
Margaret Falsey
Committee of Public Accounts
Kildare House, Dublin 2 | D02 XE00

Tel: (01) 618 3074 | eMail: margaret.falsey@oireachtas.ie

Oireachtas email policy and disclaimer.
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/about/oireachtasemailpolicyanddisclaimer/

Beartas ríomhphoist an Oireachtais agus séanadh.
http://www.oireachtas.ie/parliament/ga/eolas/beartasriomhphoistanoireachtaisagusseanadh/

Tá an t-eolas sa ríomhphost seo, agus in aon cheangláin leis, faoi phribhléid agus faoi rún agus le haghaigh an tseolaí amháin. 

D'fhéadfadh an t-eolas seo a bheith faoi phribhléid phroifisiúnta nó dhlíthiúil. Mura tusa an seolaí a bhí beartaithe leis an ríomhphost seo a fháil, tá 
cosc air, nó aon chuid de, a úsáid, a chóipeáil, nó a scaoileadh.  Má tháinig sé chugat de bharr dearmaid, téigh i dteagmháil leis an seoltóir agus scrios 
an 

t-ábhar ó do ríomhaire le do thoil.    

************************************************************************************************************************

The information contained in this email and in any attachments is confidential and is designated solely for the attention and use of the intended 
recipient(s). This information may be subject to legal and professional privilege.  If you are not an intended recipient of this email, you must not use, 
disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of it. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and 
delete all copies of this email from your computer system(s).
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